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NFCA DAY 
April 22, 2023 

 
Today, softball coaches, players, and fans around the country are 
celebrating NFCA Day, an annual event focused on celebrating and 
growing the softball coaching profession and propelling the sport 
forward! Celebrating 40 years in 2023, the National Fastpitch Coaches 
Association is the professional organization for fastpitch softball 
coaches from all competitive levels of play. The NFCA offers year-
round education, events, awards, and networking for over 6,500 coaches 
nationwide. Those scholar-athletes and All-Americans you are watching 
compete today? These prestigious recognitions come directly from the 
NFCA. In an effort to expand our fastpitch community, this weekend the 
NFCA is offering 50 percent off for first-time members. Go to 
NFCA.org and use the promo code NFCADAY2023 to start your 
coaching journey today. 


